Beehive Lane Community Primary School Newsletter No.26

THE BUZZ®WORD

Friday, 21st April 2017

"Releasing The Potential Within All"

Welcome to the Summer Term! I hope you all had a lovely Easter.

We have already had a great start to the new term here at Beehive and the children have all come back refreshed and raring to go.

Eco- Day

The children in Years 2, 3 and 4 have had a visit from The Wilderness Foundation to learn about Bio-diversity. They enjoyed making bird feeders, team challenges including drawing as many different living things they could think of in one minute, learning how humans rely on plants to survive and how nature is connected in a variety of ways.

Aymee C in Year 3 said "A food chain is when plankton is eaten by fish, who are eaten by penguins."

Daisy F in Year 3 said "Plants are most important things in the world because they give oxygen."

You can visit The Wilderness Foundation in Chatham Green, Chelmsford. Their website is:-www.wildernessfoundation.org.uk.





Both photos show Year 3 children exploring how different areas within nature are connected



Kitchen News

Next week we will be on Week 2 of our new Summer menu.

Please feel free to comment on our new menus by emailing to:-

catering@beehivelane.essex.sch.uk

Lunchtime Awards



A great start back to school for the following children who have demonstrated excellent manners and behaviour during lunchtimes this week:Maria P – EYFS,

Mia C – Year 1.

Isabel B – Year 2.



Everyone at Beehive Lane School would like to welcome Adam C and hope he has a happy and exciting learning experience with us.



What a way to start the Summer Term, Year 2 have achieved perfect attendance for the first week, "Fabulous"

Be a Reader" Class award

Will return next week.





More fantastic Times Table work from Year 3 this week, Evan W - 8 X, Bliss W and Rosie S - 7X.



designed by 🍪 freepik.com

Matthew H, Jake Mc F, Kayne C, Olivia D, Seytian T, Amy C.

Team Points



Great work Woodpeckers for collecting the most team points this week. What a great start.

Star of the Week

Sienna N – for an excellent understanding of simple shapes and their properties.

Daisy D - is the Elm Class Star of the Week for having a fantastic first week back and always trying her best.

Riley C – for good use of vocabulary in expanded noun phrases. Well done!

Ashton R – a well-deserved Star of the week because Ashton has been working extremely hard in Maths. Every lesson he displays enthusiasm and perseverance as well as trying hard in all other areas of the curriculum. His teachers are really pleased with his attitude to learning.

Year 4 have two Stars of the Week,

Meryem K – for crafting such a beautiful model of an Egyptian pyramid for homework,

Olivia D –for a thoroughly researched and beautifully crafted model and project on the Ancient Egyptians.

Lola B-for a focused start to the new term, especially working on expanded noun phrases in English.

Abigail H – for showing kindness in class and always putting others before herself. Also for striving to improve in her work and improve her accuracy.



Music The children have been listening to Vivaldi's "Summer" as they enter and

leave assembly this week.

Playleader

It is the Tuesday group of Playleaders who have impressed Mrs Honour this week because they returned to school and were on tip top form with the KS1 children that lunchtime. Great work, Charlie S, Keiran McN, Jake S, Harry D and George G.

Letters sent out this week

Papers for Year 6 children going to Gt Baddow Chatterbook/Junior Choir – Year 5 Summer after school clubs 3 Tee Cricket – selected children Mini Games – Year 3

Headteacher Paul Sully